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Daily Message of Mary, Rose of Peace, transmitted in the Marian Center of Figueira, Minas Gerais,
Brazil to the visionary Friar Elías del Sagrado Corazón

Dear children, 

On the next Pilgrimage for Peace on the European continent, through the Marian Center of Fatima,
My Immaculate Heart will try to reach the maximum number of souls, especially when the Center
of Lys Fatima carries out its expansion on May 13.

I would like My children of Europe to work on the Campaign for Peace for the purpose of
establishing an opportunity within souls to awaken interest in the Divine Plan.

Thus, the entire Campaign for Peace must be carried out with the utmost effort and dedication, so
that the foundations for the manifestation of this next pilgrimage may materialize.

Each European Child of Mary will have the opportunity to collaborate and also to be a part of the
Campaign for Peace, so that in this way, more results will grow within the consciousnesses.

The creativity and expansion of this Campaign will help to draw the attention of European souls to
something more evolutionary and constructive.

I thank you for responding to My call!

Who blesses you,

Your Mother Mary, Rose of Peace


